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41 EAST 57, NEW YORK 10022 212-751-7220 LONDON, WESTPORT

December 15, 1978

Mrc Nemesio Antunez
13 Hyde Park Square
London, W2, England

Dear Nemesio:

Good news at last! The Guggenheim Museum has accepted your painting "Grand
Central Station",for their Permanent Collection.

Having some difficulty with our friend Carroll and have had to engage a lawyer
to defend our interests from this person.

Will get more details to you, as the situation develops furthera

Best wishes to you and your family for the holidays and new year from Harriet and
myself,

With sincerity,



